
  Public Calendar

December 2024

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1

Morning Bible Study
9:30am - 10:15am
This is where we
gather to study the
bible from start to end.
Class will be based on
where the last lesson
left off.

Morning Services
10:30am - 12:00pm
This portion of our
service is reserved for
songs, Lord's Table
and a sermon.

2 3 4

Wednesday Night
Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Wednesday Night
Service reserved for
studying the bible.

5 6 7

8

Morning Bible Study
9:30am - 10:15am
This is where we
gather to study the
bible from start to end.
Class will be based on
where the last lesson
left off.

Morning Services
10:30am - 12:00pm
This portion of our
service is reserved for
songs, Lord's Table
and a sermon.

9 10 11

Wednesday Night
Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Wednesday Night
Service reserved for
studying the bible.

12 13 14

15

Morning Bible Study
9:30am - 10:15am
This is where we
gather to study the
bible from start to end.
Class will be based on
where the last lesson
left off.

Morning Services
10:30am - 12:00pm
This portion of our
service is reserved for
songs, Lord's Table
and a sermon.

16 17 18

Wednesday Night
Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Wednesday Night
Service reserved for
studying the bible.

19 20 21

22

Morning Bible Study
9:30am - 10:15am
This is where we
gather to study the
bible from start to end.
Class will be based on
where the last lesson
left off.

23 24 25

Wednesday Night
Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Wednesday Night
Service reserved for
studying the bible.

26 27 28
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Morning Services
10:30am - 12:00pm
This portion of our
service is reserved for
songs, Lord's Table
and a sermon.

29

Morning Bible Study
9:30am - 10:15am
This is where we
gather to study the
bible from start to end.
Class will be based on
where the last lesson
left off.

Morning Services
10:30am - 12:00pm
This portion of our
service is reserved for
songs, Lord's Table
and a sermon.

30 31

Category Key
Worship Assemblies

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

Page 2 of 2

http://www.tcpdf.org

